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Comments: thank you for the opportunity to comment on the forest plan. I first began visiting the Great Burn

recommended wilderness area 54 years ago and have done so every year since. there I have found extreme

solitude, viewed many rare wildlife species and breathtaking scenery. I strongly urge you not to reduce the

recommended wilderness area and not to cave in to additional mechanical encroachment of this area. An area as

spectacular and remote as this must be preserved and saved for the wildlife and future generations.


